
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks for your amazing support of the Bunny Hunt.  

The event was a huge success and we raised over £2,000 for the school and 
pupils.  The turnout on the day was fantastic and there was a lovely 
atmosphere in the school.  Many thanks for the baking, Tombola donations 
and help on the stalls.  Without the help of families and friends we cannot run 
big fundraising events like the Bunny Hunt, so many thanks for your generous 
support. 

 

We will be contacting the local businesses who supported the event, but 
would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge their generosity.  In 
particular, the raffle raised nearly £600 and all prizes were donated.  We 
would also like to thank Moorwood Equine for donating all of the money from 
the pony rides to the school and also Avanti who donated the eggs for the 
Bunny Hunt. Stannington Training Brass Band kindly played to support the 
school and this was a lovely, new addition to the event. 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day - Friday 11th April 

 

Friday will be non uniform day.  Pupils should bring £1 if they wish to join in.  
Money will be collected in classrooms in the morning and all donations will be 
spent in school. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Nicola Harper 

stanningtoninfantspfa@gmail.com 
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